
Happy Holidays!
From all of us here at the Department of Public Utilities, we 

want to wish you a happy and healthy holiday season! It is our 
honor to provide life’s essential services to you in the City of 

Fresno. We look forward to entering a new year continuing our 
promise to deliver clean, safe, reliable water, dependable solid 

waste pickups, and 24/7 wastewater services.

For questions about the Department of Public Utilities,
call 3-1-1 or visit www.fresno.gov/publicutilities.



Everything is merry and bright, so it’s the 
perfect time to make sure you get your recycling 
right. Here’s our holiday recycling guide:

Learn more at fresno.gov/recycle or call (559) 621-1111DECEMBER 2022  • DIVCOF-145258

Recyclable
Cardboard boxes
Tissue paper
Aluminum cans
Glass bottles/jars

Gift wrap
(if glossy or embellished)

Gift bags
(if embellished)

Cellophane 
Ribbons
Bows

Non-Recyclable


